
 

 

 

 

The City of Lake Charles Summer Food Service Program is partnering with The Healthy School Food 

Collaborative to provide meals free of charge for student this summer. This program is for all students 18 

years of age or younger regardless of income, race or nationality.  This is the same company that Calcasieu 

Parish School Board is presently using to provide meals for children while they are out of school. To register 

to receive these meals, please click on the link below. PLEASE NOTE: If a student registered for meals 

through the Calcasieu Parish School Board, he or she does not need to re-register. The program will begin 

June 1, 2020 and end July 24, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

FREE MEALS 
 Delivered at no cost to Students at their homes (Lake Charles City Limits) 

 Includes Free breakfast, lunch, and snacks deliveries 

 Meals are shelf stable and pantry ready 

 

IF YOU REGISTERED YOUR CHILD WITH THE CALCASIEU PARISH SCHOOL BOARD AND ARE 

RECEIVING FREE HOME DELIVERED MEALS, THE CHILD IS ALREADY REGISTERED AND NEED 

NOT REGISTER AGAIN. 

TO REGISTER YOUR CHILD TO RECEIVE FREE DELIVERED MEALS, YOU MUST VISIT THE LINK 

BELOW, COMPLETE THE INFORMATION ENTIRELY, AND SUBMIT. 

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/emf/thsfc/calcasieuemergencymeals 
              

                                                                          
 

 

                                                       
 

 

 

For additional information, please call (337)491-1270 

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/emf/thsfc/calcasieuemergencymeals

